

### Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer & Vice Chancello Mary Lou D. Ortiz



\*Managers/Supervisors: Please share this email with DFA campus temporary and contract employees. For those who do not have regular access to emails/laptops/PCs, please print and share this email accordingly.

Dear DFA employees,

Just a quick reminder to join us for the <u>DFA team building social event!</u> This is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate our collective achievements over the past academic year and throughout fiscal close activities.



### **EVENT REMINDER**

Thursday, August 8, 2024 9-10:30 a.m.

The Commons at UCI Research Park 5300 California Avenue (map)



## Activities and Refreshments

- Board games
- Cornhole
- Light refreshments (iced beverages, snacks)
- Paddle ball
- · Ping pong
- Pool table



# Parking Options (carpool recommended)

- 1. Lot 70: ~5-10 minute walk to The Commons
- 2. <u>The Commons</u>: Limited parking near building 5300 California Ave



#### Preparations

- Sunscreen/protective clothing (outdoor temp forecasted to be 81°F)
- · Reusable water bottles

### Department representatives have sent out calendar invites with this information.

As a reminder, units are to remain operational during this event so please plan accordingly within your department. Please contact <a href="https://www.withuforu.gov/with

Wishing you all the best and looking forward to seeing you at the event.

Sincerely,

Mary Lou D. Ortiz Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Finance & Administration

### **UCI** Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025